## 4.21.2021

Members of the Celina Board of Education,

I draft this letter to declare my resignation from Celina City Schools at the conclusion of the 2020-2021 school year. My final day with the district will be April 27, 2021. I have been extremely grateful for the opportunity to be employed by such a stellar district for the last 15 years. At this time, I am in need of home-based employment due to personal reasons and would like the ability to actively pursue opportunities as they present themselves. The last year has been an extremely difficult one for many individuals, myself included. It has been an honor to serve the community as an educator in my hometown and I will cherish the memories and experiences I have had. I will always be a bulldog and will continue to root for Celina City Schools, its students, and the amazing staff. Your support as I make the transition into this new chapter of my life is much appreciated.

With much gratitude.

Amy Marie Luebke